
 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Tattslotto Lucky Supplementary Number Draw 
The Club’s Tattslotto Comp is now underway and we will list the winners each week 
here for you to see who won when you didn’t! 
 
 
 

 

President John’s Report 
 

Position Name Mobile Email Address 

President John Jones 0419 113 065 jjones@netcon.net.au 

Secretary John Jones                    0419 113 065 eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com 

Bulletin Alison Bacon 0417 562 952 eaglehawkrc.newsletter@gmail.com 

Treasurer Ron Payne 0419 946 994 ronald_payne1952@outlook.com  

R.I. President Mark Maloney   

District Governor Grant Hocking   

Assistant Governor Cliff Downey   

Our Rotary meetings are currently being held 
online via zoom. 

 
See below for details on the program for each 

Club meeting. 
 

Dates for Your Diaries  

June 10
th

 

Club General Meeting – Zoom – Log in using this link 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

Terry Karamaloudis – Manager tourism and Major Events City of Greater Bendigo – 
Update on tourism activity current and envisaged. 

June 17
th

 
Club General Meeting – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

June 24
th

 RC Eaglehawk Changeover 

June 27
th

 D9800 Changeover 

July 1
st

 
Club General Meeting – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 
Bob Lindeman - Donations In Kind (DIK) 

eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com                                
www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub 

www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au 
Club No 18317 

ABN 18279406625 
Chartered 8th August 1966.   
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Meet Wednesdays 
6.00pm for 6.30pm start  

at California Gully 
Mechanic’s Institute 

Eaglehawk. 

 

JUNE 

 
Birthdays  

1
st
 Walter Lourie 

8
th

 Brian Fitzpatrick 
10

th
 Ron Payne 

14
th

 Glenyce Lourie 
24

th
 June Layton 

 
Inductions 

1
st
 Sarah Wainwright (2018) 

5
th

 Graeme Lock (1998) 
13

th
 Rita O’Brien (2007) 

24
th

 Les Dingfelder (2009) 
 
Anniversaries 

 

Winners to date are – 
 25/4/2020 # 31 Geoff Gallagher   30/5/2020 # 42 Geoff Adcock  
 2/5/2020 # 35 Leon Scott   6/6/2020 # 42 Geoff Adcock  
 9/5/2020 # 34 No Winner   13/6/2020 
 16/5/2020 # 15 John Gurr   20/6/2020 
 23/5/2020 # 31 Geoff Gallagher  27/6/2020 
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President’s Report 
 
This week we hosted a conversation with Ken and Jacinda Cain from Wattagoona Station, Cobar. It is 
now twelve months since a team of us went to Cobar, caught up with the Rotary Club of Cobar and then 
went to Rose Isle Station to support the Royal Flying Doctor Service. It was a memorable weekend and 
we made some wonderful connections. A special thanks to PP Leon Scott for organising the meeting 
and facilitating the conversation. My personal reflection after the conversation was that I gained a 
wonderful sense of optimism from Ken and Jacinda which I assume is also spread across their broader 
community. The recent rain, the Darling is flowing and the regeneration is quite widespread. Restocking, 
however, is a long term project. The rain has also provided a lifeline to the local mines which are critical 
to the economic viability of the community. 
 
I believe the conversation was recorded and so will be available on our Zoom link. Gary McClure was 
able to join us for the first part of the meeting and I understand the recording will be shared with the 
Rotary Club of Castlemaine in the future. (As an aside Castlemaine is now part of our cluster and we 
look forward to building on our developing relationship with that Club). 
 
On Tuesday we met with representatives of the Rotary Club of Bendigo South to progress the 
arrangements for the Christmas Trailer Raffle which we have taken over from Bendigo Strathdale. We 
have a joint committee, are establishing a joint bank account and assigned roles and responsibilities for 
the raffle. This year Bendigo South will be the lead club but that role will be alternated year by year. 
 
As an aside Tony Plant has suggested we explore a joint venture to support a bushfire relief project in 
East Gippsland and is in contact with Bairnsdale Sunrise Rotary. This could be along the same lines as 
our Cobar project. This project is in its very early stages and exploratory at this stage. 
 
I also received a letter this week from Les Dingfelder tendering his 
resignation.  As members are aware Les is experiencing significant 
health challenges at the moment and this is limiting his capacity to be 
involved in club activities. Both Les and Liz are Paul Harris Fellows – 
an honour that was bestowed to acknowledge their enormous 
contribution to the ROSE program as a host family and they continue to 
support students who have been part of that program – we will be 
forever indebted for that support which personified the true spirit of 
Rotary. I do know that the Dingfelder family will continue to be involved 
when and where they can. 
 
PP Doug Harrison has arrangements for our annual reports in hand 
and thank you to Directors for their contributions. The report will be on 
line via our website but some hard copies will be available who prefer 
that option. 
 
Arrangements for our Changeover are still rather fluid at the moment 
given the day to day limitations imposed by the Covid 19 crisis. At this 
stage we anticipate that we will have a Zoom Changeover on June 24 
as previously advised but that will then be followed by a celebratory 
function in July when the issues around social gatherings are (hopefully) much clearer. 
 
Thank you to all who were able to join our meeting and looking forward to catching up again next week. 

 
John P Jones 
President 2019/20 

 
  



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
FOR SALE   ***   Rotary Keep Cups   ***   FOR SALE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our District 9800 Conference Committee has worked hard to minimise the impact of the cancellation of 

the conference, and we are extremely grateful to all who have supported and assisted us in this process. 

 

We now have the opportunity to offer you a unique opportunity of a different kind. We have a supply of 

Rotary branded 'Keep Cups' that were designed and ordered for our conference that are now available 

for purchase. 

They are easy to order by simply going to – 

https://www.trybooking.com/BJKLH 

PRICE DROP!    SEE THE NEW PRICING     PRICE DROP! 

All Prices include postage direct to your home. 

1 cup $22, 2 cups $40, 3 cups $55 and 4 cups $70.... 

Ensure you secure your very special Rotary Keep Cup. 

ORDER NOW! 

Clubs now able to bulk purchase to use for 
promotional purposes/speaker gifts etc. 

 

https://www.trybooking.com/BJKLH?fbclid=IwAR0AfmriPGg8Rph8zTecWtFvTkD-zdqglPcSQ2DQdqGbWdw_9cdD9tLlz_s

